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Cespedes, Christopher

From: City of Ann Arbor Transportation Commission
Sent: Friday, February 16, 2024 9:38 AM
To: Cespedes, Christopher
Subject: FW: sidewalk on Geddes between Earhart and Huron Parkway

 

From: Nirav Shah < xxxxxx @yahoo.com>  
Sent: Thursday, February 8, 2024 9:21 PM 
To: City of Ann Arbor Transportation Commission < xxxxxx @a2gov.org> 
Subject: sidewalk on Geddes between Earhart and Huron Parkway 
 
Hello, 
 
I am writing to inquire if the city is planning a sidewalk on Geddes between Earhard and Huron Parkway.  I 
occasionally see folks running / biking / walking on this stretch of Geddes, which could be really dangerous.  I also 
think a sidewalk here (in addition to the existing gallup park path) would be really helpful to use non-car 
transportation to and from the city and UM. 
 
please let me know how I can advocate for this important stretch of road without a sidewalk or multi-use path. 
 
Thanks, 
Nirav Shah 
XXX High Orchard Dr 
Ann Arbor 


